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From: o Jen Overett"

Sent: 30 January 2{)18 14 36

To: ) e

Cc: john

Subject: " Application relating to The Limes Hotel, Needham Market

We are writing in support of the application to change the terms of the alcohol licence for The Limes Hotel, Needham
Market. .

We understand that the current restrictions were imposed due to serious negligence and problems with disorder for
which the previous manager was responsible. As in any licenced premises, the police would be empowered to call for
a-review of the licence should similar concerns arise at any future point; in this context, and as there is currently no
indication of any cause for concern with the current managers, it seems appropriate to us that the restrictions should

be eased as requested.

We are also concerned that maintaining these restrictions by refusing this application would limit the new managers’
capacity to develop a thriving business and for The Limes to become a successful restaurant, bar and hotel once
again, providing a positive impact on Needharm Market High Street.

We therefore fully support this application and believe it to be in the best interests of the.town and local residents.
Thank you for your consideration.

Ms Jen Overett and Mr John Matthissen
2 Brick Kiln Cottages, Barretts Lane, Neadham Market IP6 8RZ
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Subject: : Fw: Application relating to The Limes Hotel, Needham Market

From: Sylvia Watson M

Sent: 30 January 2018 19:28
To: { T
Subject: Application relating to The Limes Hotel, Needham Market

Iam writing in support of the appilcatlon fo change the terms of the alcohal licence for The I.lmes
Hotel, Needham Market. :

The Limes, and anc;ent and historic Needham Market hotel, should be enabled to once agaln pmwde a
positive mrpact on the High Street. :

There js no inidication of any cause for concern with the cunrent managers, and it seemns inappropriate

that the restrictions
imposed on the previous manager, because of alleged serious negligence ana' problems with disorder,

should continue to be maintained.

It is believed that by upholding these restrictions, it WI” serlously mh:blt the new manager's capacity
to develop a thriving and successful business.

I therefore fully support this application and believe lt fo be in the best interests of the town and local
residents.

Thank you for your consideration,
yours sincerely

. Sylvia Watson
23 High Street
Needham Market IP6 BAL



